Letter: Barton Auxiliary
helps at Bread & Broth

To the community,

On Aug. 6, Barton Auxiliary members worked side-by-side with
Bread & Broth volunteers to provide a hot, nutritionally
balanced meal to many less fortunate members of the South Lake
Tahoe community.

Nora Jones, the evening’s B&B volunteer coordinator, commented
that the Barton Auxiliary sponsorship crew was a “wonderful
group of women and were very hard workers.”

Although Bread & Broth has a regular volunteer crew for each
Monday, B&B encourages Adopt A Day sponsors to provide a crew
of up to five people to assist in the setup, serving and
cleanup of the meal. The Auxiliary has been sponsoring an
Adopt a Day of Nourishment and providing a volunteer crew for
several years.

Bread & Broth is very thankful for the contribution of their
time and monetary Adopt A Day donation so that this meal could
be provided. The generosity of members of our community enable
Bread & Broth to continue its mission of feeding the hungry of
South Lake Tahoe.

For more B&B program information, please contact Carol Gerard
at (530) 542.2876 or carolsgerard@aol.com.

Bread & Broth
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